City Attorney's Communication #2022-1035
August 30, 2022

TO: Jennifer Gomez, AICP, Assistant Development Services Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution Approving and Ratifying a Work Authorization for a Utility
Undergrounding Feasibility Assessment

Asrequested in your memorandum dated August 18, 2022, Development Services Memorandum
No. 22-112, the following form of resolution, relative to the above-referenced matter, has been
revised and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND RATIFYING THE CITY MANAGER’S APPROVAL
OF A WORK AUTHORIZATION FOR A UTILITY
UNDERGROUNDING FEASIBILITY ASSESSMENT IN
THE AMOUNT OF $99,409.00 PURSUANT TO THE
CONTRACT FOR PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING
SERVICES BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH
AND KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC. FOR
ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR OVERHEAD UTILITIES
CONVERSION TO UNDERGROUND; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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